
 

 
 

Evaluating Inclusive Practices and Deployment of Additional Resources in Post-Primary 
Schools 

   
  Online Parent Survey  

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
The Inspectorate of the Department of Education is carrying out an inspection in your child’s 
school. The inspection looks at inclusive practices in the school and how well the school is using 
the additional resources it receives to support students.  
 
During the inspection, inspectors will visit classes, engage with students, review their work and 
files. They will also look at teachers’ plans and assessment data and administer a parent survey. 
The school also completes a School Information and Self-Reporting Form, and inspectors meet 
with some teachers. Inspectors provide oral feedback at the end of these inspections and the 
school receives a written report. If you would like to learn more about the inspection you can 
access the guide at: https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/61eafd-guide-to-inspections-in-schools/  

 
During the inspection, it is also important that we get parents’ views. Therefore some parents of 
students who are in receipt of teaching from a Special Education teacher, or who were in receipt 
of support teaching for a period of time, and parents of students in special classes are invited to 
complete a survey. 
 
 
Parent Survey 
You are receiving this letter because you are invited to complete the parents’ survey. It is 
important to tell you that the inspectors are not aware of your identity and that your responses to 
the survey are anonymous. We really do value your views and would be really grateful if you 
could take twenty minutes to complete the survey which is available here:  
 

https://dessurveys.education.gov.ie/surveys/SEN-Post-Primary-Parents 
 

You will first be required to enter the school’s roll number. Your school roll number is: 71950F 

 
The deadline for completion of the survey is 3pm on 13th November 
 
What happens next? 
The evaluation will take place in your school on 13th-16th November. The report will be published 
on https://www.gov.ie/en/school-reports/ 
 
Thank you most sincerely for your co-operation. 

 
 
Lisa White 
Reporting Inspector 
Inspectorate 
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